
Bristol City Council Education Service 
 

      SUMMERHILL INFANT SCHOOL 
Clouds Hill Road 

St George 
Bristol 

BS5 7LE 
Telephone/Fax: 0117 903 0243 

Email: Summerhill.i@bristol-schools.uk 
www.summerhillinfantschool.co.uk  

 

 

Mr I De N’Yeurt 
Headmaster 

Dear Parents/Carers 

P.E sessions will begin from this week (w/c 2nd September); a reminder of the P.E days can be found 

below; 

Year 1: Thursday 

Year 2: Friday 

We would like all children in Year 1 & 2 to come to school dressed in their P.E. kit, on their P.E days. 

Please ensure the children come to school dressed in;  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We received a number of queries regarding school P.E. uniform and the need for clarification 

regarding ‘tight leggings, joggers’. Tracksuit bottoms/joggers/leggings can be worn (blue or black) 

but please ensure they are cuffed (elasticated around the bottom of the legs) to prevent tripping 

hazards.  

You may wish to send your child to school in blue or black shorts during the hotter weather. 

Kindest Regards 

Summerhill Infant School  

 

T-shirt (white)  

 

Sweatshirt (blue)  

 

Cuffed (elasticated 
around the bottom of 
the legs) Tracksuit 
bottoms/joggers/ 
leggings (blue or 
black) 

        

                                                     

Pumps or trainers 
(black)  
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